
Montgomery Recreation Board

Minutes for November 1, 2021


Meeting called to order at 5:30 
Present: Marsha Phillips, Brendan O’Shea, Corbin Erwin, Lisa Perry 

  

Winter activities:  Snowshoes were brought to Montgomery Properties for people to use 
this season. Ethan Dull is on board for grooming the trails behind the Rec Center so 
they are maintained for snowshoeing and x-country skiing.  He will be given a stipend of 
$250 for his expenses.  It looks like there will be skating times available for Montgomery 
families again this year at Jay Peak.  More to come once that is finalized.  Brendan is 
planning a way to give away skates and hockey sticks that are in the Rec Center shed. 

Bill O’Brien will continue working on repair projects at the Rec Center in the Spring.  The 
work done so far looks great.  There are a couple of projects that did not get finished 
yet. 

The basketball court work and the culvert replacement are done. 

Marsha will reach out to Charlie Hancock about taking down the Elle banner at the Rec 
Center. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:05 

Respectfully submitted 
Montgomery Recreation Board


